Elmer, Linda

From:

Aaron Wagner <aaronbusiness79@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, August 29, 2017 10:31 AM

To:

Elmer, Linda

Subject:

Re: Hearing to re-name the 809 Building in honor of Greg Zyszkiewicz

Hello,

I'm unsure if this message will add anything to your September 12th meeting. However, Greg is as fine a person as I've ever known. I know that the dedication of the building in his name would, in a small way, help ease the pain for his family that is associated with his death. It's not a pain that can ever be completely wiped away. The renaming of the building would mean so much to them and anything you can do to make this easier on them I would appreciate to the fullest extent.

Thanks for your time,

Aaron Wagner

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Tuesday, August 29, 2017, 9:50 AM, Elmer, Linda < lelmer@milwaukee.gov > wrote:

Please see the attached hearing notice relating to the meeting on Sept. 12th to hear this request. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Linda Elmer, Staff Assistant

Common Council-City Clerk's Office

City Hall, Room 205

Milwaukee, WI 53202

lelmer@milwaukee.gov

414-286-2231

414-286-3456 (fax)

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee email should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records